
ADMINISTRATIVE MEMORANDUM NO. 20-107 

DATE:  

TO:  

VIA:  

VIA:   

FROM: 

April 9, 2020 

Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager  

David L. Recor, Director of Development Services 

Jennifer Gomez, Assistant Director of Development Services 

Jean E. Dolan, AICP, CFM, Principal Planner 

SUBJECT: Briny Rezoning - Request for 4th Postponement to June 9, 2020 

P&Z # 19-13000009 

Mike Vonder Meulen, of Keith, Inc., on behalf of 305 Briny Avenue, LP (the applicant) 
requests the postponement of the Ordinance approving the Briny Residences Rezoning 
request from the April 28, 2020 agenda to the June 9, 2020 agenda (see attached 
email). 

The reason for the request of postponement is now due to Covid-19.

Attachment



From: Maggie Barszewski
To: Maggie Barszewski
Subject: FW: Postponement of April 14th Pompano Beach City Commission Items
Date: Thursday, April 9, 2020 9:34:32 AM
Attachments: KEITH_3aaa34ee-e21f-4842-aeca-6833782b98d1.png

From: Michael Vonder Meulen <MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 4:20 PM
To: Maggie Barszewski <Maggie.Barszewski@copbfl.com>
Subject: RE: Postponement of April 14th Pompano Beach City Commission Items

EXTERNAL Email: Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's EMAIL ADDRESS
as legitimate and know the contents are safe.

Hi Maggie,

To avoid additional advertising costs, we would like to request that  PZ19-13000009  Briny
Rezoning be postponed to the June 9th City Commission meeting.

Thank you.

Michael Vonder Meulen, AICP 
Director of Planning
2312 S. Andrews Ave, Ft. Lauderdale 
Office: 954.788.3400 | Mobile: 954.612.3203 
Email: MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com 
www.KEITHteam.com
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